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No.16579-86/DGS 

         Dated: 28.09-2018 

NOTIFICATION 

      On the directive of the competent authority, the date for admission to postgraduate degree 

programs for Winter Semester, 2018-19 has been extended upto 5.10.2018. The GRE (Subject) test was 

also conducted on 27.9.2018. Therefore, the date for PhD interview already notified as 1.10.2018 is being 

postponed. Now the PhD interview will be conducted on 9.10.2018 at 10.00 AM in the office of the 

respective Dean please. 

         -sd- 

    (Prof. Dr. Shahbaz Talib Sahi) 

   Convener Admission Committee 

 
1) All Deans of the Faculties / Directors of the Institutes / Director General NIFSAT  

2) Director, IT with the request to direct the concerned official to upload on the UAF website and to 

inform the PhD candidates through SMS 

3) Director Students Affairs 

4) Secretary to Vice Chancellor 

5) PA to Registrar 

6) Director Admission 
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